
ANTAM WILL BEGIN SELEC-
TION OF NEW INDEPEND-
ENT COMMISSIONER 

For Immediate Release 
 
Jakarta, May 30th, 2007 – PT 
Antam Tbk (ASX - ATM; JSX, SSX 
- ANTM) announced today that 
the company has received the 
resignation letter from its Inde-
pendent Commissioner, Mr. Yap 
Tjay Soen. The resignation fol-
lows Mr. Yap Tjay Soen’s posi-
tion as the Independent Com-
missioner of PT Bank Mandiri 
Tbk in which he is required to 
follow Bank Indonesia Rule No. 
8/4/PBI 2006 on Good Corporate 
Governance.  
 
Antam extends its gratitude and 
thanks for Mr. Yap Tjay Soen’s 
contribution during his term at 
Antam. 
 
Antam will begin the selection 
process of a new independent 
commissioner. The selection is 
likely to involve a third party 
independent consultant and 
participation of the minority 
shareholders.  
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Website: www.antam.com 


